MAERSK SHANGHAI - HEAVY WEATHER

MSC CUSTOMER ADVISORY

7 March 2018

Attn: customers with cargo onboard voyage B03W, America Service

Dear Customers,

Maersk Line has informed us that the vessel Maersk Shanghai encountered heavy weather on 3 March 2018, whilst
en route to Charleston, USA, from Norfolk, USA, on voyage 803W.

Unfortunately, according to the preliminary information received from Maersk Line, some of the containers
onboard may have been damaged or lost overboard amid extreme weather conditions.

M5C understands that the vessel was berthed at Charleston, USA, before proceeding to Freeport, Bahamas (ETA 8
March) where the extent of damage to the vessel and containers will be assessed.

We will update you with more information as soon as it becomes available.

Please contact your local MSC agency representatives with any questions.




